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MONTH SUBJECT/CHAPT
ER

SUBJECT/CHAPTE
RS

SUBJECT/CHAPTERS SUBJECT/CHAPTERS SUBJECT/CHAPTERS SUBJECT/CHAPTER
S SUBJECT/CHAPTE

R
SUBJECT/CHAPTE
R

ENGLISH
Accounts

B.st PHE Economics COMPUTER Fine arts

Units

Part A: Financial
Accounting-1

Unit-1: Theoretical
Framework

Unit-2: Accounting
Process

APRIL

JUNE/J
ULY

August

Hornbill:Ch1
‘The Portrait of a
Lady’
Snapshots:Ch1
‘The Summer of
the Beautiful
White Horse’
Hornbill:Poem1
‘A Photograph’
Notice Writing
Hornbill:Ch2
‘We’re Not Afraid
to Die…….
Together’
Snapshots:Ch2
‘The Address’

Hornbill : Poem 2
‘The Laburnum

Top’
Writing &
Grammar: Tense
& Clauses
Hornbill:Ch-3
‘Discovering Tut:
The Saga
Continues’

Hornbill:Poem3
‘The Voice Of
The Rain’
Snapshots: Ch5
‘Mother’s Day’

Units

Part A

Principles and
Functions of
Management

Nature and
Significance of
Management

Principles of
Management

Business Environment
Planning

Changing Trends
and Careers in
Physical
Education.

Yoga ,Physical
Education and
Sports for
Children with
Special Needs.

Psychology and
Sports Training &
Doping in Sports.

Physical Fitness,
Wellness, and
Lifestyle.

Units

Part A

Statistics for
Economics

Introduction
Collection, Organisation
and Presentation of
Data

Statistical Tools and
Interpretation

Part B

Introductory
Microeconomics

Types of function
(built-in functions,
functions defined in
module, user defined
functions), creating
user defined
function, arguments
and parameters,
default parameters,
positional
parameters, function
returning value(s),
flow of
execution, scope of
a variable (global
scope, local scope).

Exception Handling:
Introduction, handling
exceptions using try-
except-finally
Blocks.

Introduction to files,
types of files (Text
file, Binary file, CSV
file), relative and
absolute paths
opening a text file,

Topics
1.Pre historic Rock
paintings.
2. Bhimbethka- an
introduction.(Cave
art)
Practical -Still life
pencil shading
drawing (Object
drawing)
Practical- Still life
Colour shading
drawing (Object
drawing).

3.Study of Rock
paintings.
3.1 A Roaring Animal
3.2 Wizard’s Dance
Practical -Nature
study (pencil
shading drawing)
Practical -Nature
study (Colour
shading drawing)

4.Art Of Indus Valley
Civilization – An
Introduction
Practical -Still Life
(Flower pot drawing
with flowers in



Part B: Financial
Accounting-II

Unit-3: Financial
Statements of Sole
Proprietorship

Part C: Project Work

SEPTE
MBER

OCTOB
ER

Novemb
er

Decemb
er

January

Fabruar
y

Writing &
Grammar:
Classified
Advertisements
& Posters

Revision for the
Half Yearly
Exam

Hornbill : Ch 7
‘The Adventure’

Snapshots:Ch7
‘Birth’

Hornbill:Poem4
‘Childhood’

Hornbill:Ch8 ‘Silk
Road’

Snapshots:Ch8
‘The Tale of
Melon City’

Hornbill:Poem5
‘Father to Son’

Note–Making,
Debate & Speech

Revision for the
final Exam.

Physical Fitness,
Wellness, and
Lifestyle.

Test, Measurement &
Evaluation
Fundamentals of
Anatomy, Physiology in
Sports.

Fundamentals Of
Kinesiology And
Biomechanics in
Sports.

Project Works.

Revesion for the
exam.

Introduction

Consumer's Equilibrium
and Demand

Producer Behaviour and
Supply

Forms of Market and
Price Determination
under

perfect competition
with simple applications

Part C

Project Work

text file open modes
(r, r+, w, w+, a, a+),
closing a text file,
opening a file using
with clause,
writing/appending
data to a text file
using write() and
writelines(), reading
from a text file using
read(), readline() and
readlines(), seek and
tell methods,
manipulation of data
in a text file.

Basic operations on
a binary file: open
using file open modes
(rb, rb+, wb, wb+, ab,
ab+), close a binary
file, import pickle
module, dump() and
load() method, read,
write/create, search,
append and update
operations in a binary
file.

Stack, operations on
stack (push & pop),
implementation of
stack
using list.
Database concepts:
introduction to
database concepts
and its need.

Project Works

pencil shading)
5.Study of sculpture

& Terracottas
5.1 Dancing girl
(Mohan- ko- daro)
5.2 Male Torso
(Harappa)
5.3 Mother Goddess
(Mohan jo-daro)
6. Study of Seal
6.1 Bull Seal (Mohan
jo-daro
Practical – Still life
flower pot drawing
with flowers
( colour shading
drawing)

9.5 Seated Buddha
from Sarnath
9.6 Jain tirthankara
Practical – A Sunset
drawing in colour
shading.
Practical – A man
figure drawing in
pencil shading

10. Introduction to
Ajanta

11.Study of painting
11.1 padmapani
Boddhisatva (Ajanta
Cave no 1)
11.2 Mara Vijaya
(Ajanta Cave no 26)

12. Introduction of
Temples sculpture

13. Study of
Temples sculpture
13.1 Decent of
Ganga (pallava,
Mahabalipuram,



January
to
Fabruar
y

Tamilnadu)
13.2 Ravana Shaking
Mount
Kailash(Rashtrakuta
Ellora, Maharashtra)
13.3 Trimurti
(Elephanta,
Maharashtra)
13.4 Laxmi Narayan
kendriya Mahadev
Temple (Chandela,
Khajurahon,M.P)
Practical –
Geometrical painting
drawing pen
shading.
Practical – Bird
painting colour
shading .Nataraj.

13.5 Cymbal player,
Sun Temple (Ganga
Dynasty,
Konark,Orissa)
13.6 Mother and
Child ( vimla -
vashahi Temple,
Solanki,Dilwara ,
Mount Abu)
Practical – Any
stone art(sculpture
art)in pencil shading

14. Introduction to
Indian Bronzes
14.1 Method of
casting (Solid and
Hollow)
15. Study of Bronze
sculpture
15.1 Nataraj
(Thanjavur Disst.
Tamilnadu )
15.2 Devi (uma)

16. Artistic Aspects
of the indo Islamic
Architecture



17. Study of
Architecture
17.1 Qutub
Minar,Delhi
17.2 Taj Mahal,Agra
17.3 Gol Gumbaj of
Bijapur
Practical – Any
indoislamic
monuments drawing
in pencil and colour
shading .
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